
Commodore

Rose McEntire
Summer is officially in full swing ─ 
We have been waiting for this!  
The pool looks and feels wonderful! Thanks go 
out to Governor Campbell, Chuckie, and Trent 
for all the work they have put in painting and 
fixing everything.  The BLYC Members will be 
thanking you for the next 3 months!
You may remember last month I said that 
our bridge would be in before Memorial Day.  
Well... I am sure you have noticed that it is 
not in!  ODNR is now telling me that it will 
be the middle of July before the new bridge is 
installed.  
Once the bridge is in, the state will install a 3 
to 4’ gate on the dam side of the bridge with a 
sign that indicates that the bridge is to be used 
to access the Yacht Club only ─ no loitering 
or fishing from the bridge. Our committee 
working with ODNR is very happy about 
this.  We had concerns that it would become 
a favorite fishing spot which is not desirable. 
Our old gate will get a face lift and will be 
placed on the island side of the bridge.
We are anticipating that as the dam 
remediation project comes to completion, 
Buckeye Lake will see an increased number of 
visitors and curious folks who will want to see 

what the finished project looks like.  This is a 
good thing, but it means that the Club needs 
to be more aware of security, monitoring our 
property, and making sure that it is not being 
used by non-members.  We need everyone to 
help with this. First of all, make sure that you 
have your parking sticker in your car window.  
We are placing a notice on cars without 
stickers, letting them know that our parking lot 
is private property and that they need to park 
at the State Park.  If you are meeting guests 
at the Club, please ask the staff for a guest 
parking pass.  We want to make sure that we 
have room for you and your guests to park 
when you visit the Club.  We are also looking 
into a card key system, fob or some other way 
to secure our gate coming onto the island.  
Again, we will all need to make sure that 
the gate securely closes. There will be more 
information on this as our plans progress. 
The Boards of Governors and Trustees have 
approved the funding to connect the Club to 
city water!  This will be happening very soon, 
and it will be great for our Bar and Kitchen 
operation!  We have also approved the upgrade 
to the electric coming onto the island ─ this is 
necessary to accommodate future projects and 
to help more evenly distribute the power that 
we are using.
We continue to work with ODNR and the 
Army Corps of Engineers to get the approval 
for the sea walls around the Club.  The first 
phase will be to replace the sea wall around the 
swimming pool which is desperately needed.  
It is our goal to have the permit so that 
immediately after Labor Day, we can get this 
phase started and completed before the water 
level is lowered for the winter.
We are making progress and moving forward! 
Let’s all take time to enjoy our family and 
friends this summer at the Club.  The lineup of 
activities is amazing ─ sailing, cookouts, pool 
activities, the wonderful food, and, of course, 
the entertainment!
I will see  you at the Club!

Commodore Rose McEntire

Dinner/Dance
Saturday, June 2

Studio 3 Jazz

Sailboat Racing
EVERY SUNDAY
2:00 pm Start

Sailing Camp
Monday, June 11 - Friday, June 15

Dive-in Movie Night
Friday, June 15

Texas Barbeque
Saturday, June 16
Dawson Cooper

Pool Party
Sunday, June 17
Lee Gilkerson

Dinner/Dance
Saturday, June 23

Second Story

Sailing Camp
Monday, June 25 - Friday, June 29

"Thirsty Thursdays"
Thursday, June 28

A.J. Angelo

 Dive-in Movie Night
Friday, June 29

Commodore Bob Dye Memorial
Poker Run

Saturday, June 30

Rock 'n Roll Party
Saturday, June 30

Reelin' in the Years

Pool Party
Sunday, Juy 1
Eric Solomon
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http://buckeyelakeyc.com/contact/board-of-governors/contact-rose-mcentire/


Docks & Rentals
- Governor Bruce Ames

JUNE ─ WHO LET THE BOATS OUT !!
AHHHH! Finally, warm weather!
It is nice to finally have some decent weather so that we can 
get the boats back out on the water and start to enjoy this 
boating season.
Minor repairs have been made to the area 300 & 200 docks 
─ just enough to get us through this season as we do not 
own these docks. At this time all docks have been rented.
If you are the owner of any of the kayaks scattered on the
island docks please remove them immediately. They do not
help the looks of our island and they are impeding the usage 
of the docks that they are cluttering! If they are not gone 
before June 15th, we will be forced to remove them.
Eastport storage spaces are available for $250/year. If you
would like to lease one you must first contact me. DO NOT 
just pull in and use an empty spot. It may already be leased.
Dock Renters ─ Even though you may have paid for your 
dock, you must also sign and return the “Dock Rental 
Agreement” form before using your dock. I will be checking!

Let’s all have a great summer, see you at the club!

Bruce Ames
Docks & Rentals

May
Employee

of the 
Month

CONGRATULATIONS

Greg Gilbert

membership
- Governor Brian Thom

Please join me in welcoming our newest members to the 
Buckeye Lake Yacht Club:

William & Deborah Haptonstall

Lloyd Hudson

John Lemmon

Phyllis Morgan & Candy Prince

Ted & Judy Quinn

Doug Reedy & Molly McGrath

Summer is here! This is the "busy season" at the Club so 
please help our staff by making reservations and checking 
the Club calendar often to know what's going on at BLYC.  
Speaking of knowing what's going on... Do you receive the 
e-News, our weekly e-mail newsletter?  Sign up online at 
www.buckeyelakeyc.com and you'll receive the latest updates 
right in your inbox.  If you have already signed up but aren't 
receiving the messages, please check your "spam" folder.  
Depending on your service provider, you may have to allow 
the e-mails in order to get them in your inbox.

It's Summertime!

Brian Thom
Membership

Bar & Kitchen
- Vice Commodore Donald Dick

The New Menu is Here!
Chef  Josh rolled out the new Summer Menu last month 
and the reviews have been great!  If you haven't been in to 
try some of the new items, it's time to get out to the Club.  
Dining on the front porch, with our panoramic views of the 
lake, has got to be one of the best parts of being a member 
of BLYC.  Where else in central Ohio can you enjoy such a 
beautiful, peaceful dining experience?
Mothers Day was again a great success this year.  The 
staff did a fabulous job and the Club looked great! Please 
remember that in order for the staff to provide high levels of 
service, reservations are a must.  Please remember to make 
your reservations when possible.  We hope to roll out a new 
online reservation system over the coming weeks that will 
help to streamline that process and make it more convenient 
for you.
The pool opened up Memorial Day Weekend and the pool 
bar & grill is now open daily, weather depending.  The pool 
is one of the great ammenities that we enjoy as members.  
This year, in order to help control access and keep the pool 
for our members and their invited guests, the staff will be 
asking you for your member number to open a tab.  You can 
still pay with cash or a card in addition to member charge 
when you close out.
We still have a few summer positions to fill so if you know of 
someone looking for seasonal part-time employment, please 
have them contact Paul at the Club or apply through our 
website.
See you at the Club! 

Don Dick
Bar & Kitchen

http://buckeyelakeyc.com/contact/board-of-governors/contact-governor-bruce-ames/
http://buckeyelakeyc.com/contact/board-of-governors/contact-governor-bruce-ames/
http://buckeyelakeyc.com/contact/board-of-governors/contact-brian-thom/
http://buckeyelakeyc.com/contact/board-of-governors/contact-brian-thom/
http://buckeyelakeyc.com/contact/board-of-governors/contact-don-dick/
http://buckeyelakeyc.com/contact/board-of-governors/contact-don-dick/
http://buckeyelakeyc.com/library/2018_files/Summer_2018.pdf


house & Grounds
- Governor Charlie Campbell

Due to the dam remediation project, the club entrance has 
changed several times. For those who have not experienced 
this "Mapquest journey," do not despair as it will be 
changing again soon to accommodate our use of the grassy 
area by the pool to get that ever so wanted summer tan. 
The staff of House & Grounds has been diligently working 
painting and preparing the pool and furniture to open on 
time. Yes, all, the pool heater works. But, please keep in 
mind that the pool is not a sauna or hot tub. We don't want 
to eliminate the expected experience of "WOOOOOOOOO 
I'll get used to this!" 
It has been quite an adventure getting the necessary permits 
to begin repair on our seawall but with cooperation from 
ODNR and the Army Corps of Engineers along with IBI 
engineering, we are finally moving forward. 
Soon, we will be switching over to Buckeye Lake municipal 
water. A new one and a half inch water line will be installed 
and we anticipate making the changeover by early June. 
We will still keep our well for special limited use. AEP 
will be switching our electric service to better accomodate 
our needs just as soon as they can put our project on the 
schedule. As you have read, House & Grounds is, as usual, 
busy. When or if you know of something needing repair 
or see something that just doesn't look right, please let me 
know. That's it for now ─ there will be more. 

Be safe!! 

Charlie Campbell
House & Grounds

POOL RULES
Please Observe at ALL Times

Pool Hours
8:00 am to Dusk - Every Day

No Lifeguard on Duty - Swim at Your Own Risk
NO DIVING ─ NO RUNNING

BLYC Member is responsible for observance
of our pool rules and the safety
of themselves, family, & guests

All guests must be accompanied
by a BLYC Member

Children age 6 and under MUST
wear a flotation device at all times

when in the pool area
Rafts, tubes, noodles, soft balls, beach

balls, and soft toys are allowed
Playing catch or tossing soft balls, beach

balls, or soft toys is allowed
When using toys in the pool, please be 

considerate of other pool users. 
Remove items when you exit the pool

and take home when you leave
Only food and beverages purchased from

BLYC are allowed in the pool area.Throw trash 
away in the appropriate container

No glass allowed in the pool or pool area

Lake Life!Lake Life!
Live It, Love It!Live It, Love It!

Lisa Stewart, REALTOR®

Your Buckeye Lake Expert!

740.814.0166
mlisastewart@gmail.com         herrealtors.com/lisastewart

740.814.0166
mlisastewart@gmail.com         herrealtors.com/lisastewart

Let me help you get started.Let me help you get started.

http://www.gutridge.com
http://buckeyelakeyc.com/contact/board-of-governors/contact-charlie-campbell/
http://buckeyelakeyc.com/contact/board-of-governors/contact-charlie-campbell/
http://herrealtors.com/lisastewart


BLYC Auxiliary
We welcomed spring to the Buckeye Lake Yacht Club by 
cleaning and beautifying the facility and grounds.  Spring 
flowers bloomed and others were planted during work day.  
Thank you to Fran George, Jeannie Garbor, Don & Susan 
Hite, Jeff Hamilton, and Matt Fennen for completing our 
seasonal plantings in planters, beds, and hanging baskets 
during the month of May.   
Auxiliary activities were reported to the club members at 
the BLYC Semi-Annual Meeting.  Those included were...  
purchase and installation of the new awning and windscreen 
over the side steps to the front porch, support of community 
programs such as distribution of candy at Buckeye Lake 
Halloween Trunk or Treat, donations to local LEADS Food 
Pantry, contribution to and promotion of the BLYC Good 
Neighbor program, OSU basket raffle, membership dues 
raffle, revision of Auxiliary by-laws allowing additional 
contribution of $5000 to the kitchen roof replacement, 
BLYC Children’s Christmas party,  Easter egg hunt for BLYC 
families, coordination of spring work day at the club, flower 
planting, upgrade of sound system to improve the sound 
quality both inside and outside the building.  
We continue to serve the members and families of the BLYC 
by sending sympathy, get well, and congratulations cards.  
Any member may submit a name and address to Mary 
Muryn at marymuryn@gmail.com  
The 2018 White Hot Summer Night Annual Auction is 
August 4th!  Planning has already begun for this special 
fundraising event.  We invite everyone to participate by 
planning to attend.  Your special offerings for the silent or 
live auction are eagerly anticipated!  Get your white duds 
ready for this fun, entertaining event!  
The June 14th Auxiliary meeting will combine a short 
business meeting with a Trunk Show of the new offerings 
in the showcase.  Everyone is invited to come and make 
purchases of the exciting new jewelry, apparel, boat 
accessories, and entertainment items all with your favorite 
BLYC insignia!
All BLYC families are eligible to join the Auxiliary!  Come 
join us in contributing to the enhancement of the club by 
giving of your time, your talent and your goodwill!  

Jeff, Susan, Stephanie, & Julie
Your 2017-18 Auxiliary Officers

Entertainment
- Governor Mark Hedman

The Season is here!

Fellow members and water lovers ─ June is rockin’ just for 
you! We kick the month off on Saturday June 2nd from 7:00–
10:00 pm to enjoy the beautiful jazz & dance music of Studio 
3 Jazz Ensemble featuring a great female vocalist to play 
your favorite dance, swing, blues, and rock songs. Bring your 
dancing shoes! On Saturday June 16th, from 7:00–10:00 pm, 
the Dawson Cooper Duo, husband and wife, will entertain 
us with their masterful guitar work ─ they both play ─ and 
her beautiful, lyrical vocals. They present a wonderful mix 
of folk, country, and rock to enjoy during our BIG TEXAS 
BBQ! Chef Josh has smoked some wonderful food for your 
dining pleasure. Be there or be square! On Sunday June 17th, 
it’s a pool party from 1:00–5:00 pm with the old time rock 
n’ roll of Lee Gilkerson. Lee is a Buckeye Lake resident who 
has been playing  the Island House for years. Put on your 
trunks, belly up to the bar, and enjoy the fun. Next we have 
the wonderful acoustic trio Second Story on Saturday June 
23rd from 7:00–10:00 pm. These guys know the music you 
want to hear. They’ll keep it low and swinging while you’re 
dining and then juice up when you’re ready to dance. We 
end the month on Saturday June 30th from 7:00–10:00 pm 
with Reelin' in the Years with their rock and roll!
So, come on out to the very best place to be all summer long 
─ the BLYC ─ your Club, your friends, your mini vacation ─ 
right here on Buckeye Lake.

See you on the water!

Mark Hedman
Entertainment

http://buckeyelakeyc.com/blyc-auxiliary/
http://buckeyelakeyc.com/contact/board-of-governors/contact-mark-hedman/
http://buckeyelakeyc.com/contact/board-of-governors/contact-mark-hedman/
https://www.legacy.com/obituaries/lancastereaglegazette/obituary.aspx?n=rosa-lee-clark&pid=188869121&fhid=17995
https://www.buckeyelakeshopper.com/


Communications
     &  Finance

- Rear Commodore Mark Pyle
After a long Memorial Day weekend 
honoring the men and women who 
died while serving in the U.S. military, 
we look to the longer, sunny days of 
June and summer fun with the Club 
running at full steam.  Your safety is of 
paramount concern to the Board and 
Trustees and many of the longstanding 
rules were put in place for that reason.  
We’ve updated the pool rules which are 
posted at the pool and also published 
in this edition of the Log, so please 
familiarize yourself with the rules for 
your safety and that of your family and 
the other members. The pool and pool 
bar & grill are open and we remind all 
members that NO alcohol is permitted 
to be brought on to island and members 
need to be mindful that the pool closes 
at sunset each evening throughout the 
summer.  The continued success of 
the pool grill depends upon members 
support so please refrain from bringing 
food into the pool area.  We have a 
great entertainment lineup this summer 
and regularly scheduled events along 
with a few surprises. Check the Club 
calendar on the website and all of our 
other media options to stay abreast of 
breaking news.

Call for Future Board Members
For all of the members who enjoy our 
Club, I want to remind you that your 
Board and Trustees are working behind 
the scenes to keep things running as 
smoothly as possible.  As you enjoy the 
Club this summer, we ask that each 
member evaluate his/her personal 
situation and consider running for 
the Board this coming September.  
I’m aware that it takes some time to 
decide when to step up and gather the 
information you may need to make 
the decision to run. Feel free to ask 
any current or past Board members 
to get a better understanding of the 
commitment and of the rewards that 
come from serving.  The Club’s future 
success depends upon you!  

Finance Committee
The Finance Committee continues 
to move forward on obtaining the 
$10,000 Lakes in Economic Distress 
Grant from the State of Ohio.  As a 
Club, we’ve been successful the last 
couple years in holding the line on 
annual dues, capital fees, food and 
drink prices, and dock and house rental 
charges. Our only significant increase 
last year was to increase the one-time 
new member initiation fee to $1,500 
─ some members will remember it 
was once as high as $2,500.   While we 

have resisted increases, the Finance 
Committee will be evaluating some 
of the necessary capital expenditures 
and communicating what we find as 
those future costs come into focus. As 
Commodore Luttenberger mentioned 
at the semi-annual meeting, he is 
leading an effort to develop a capital 
improvement investment club that 
would provide for an opportunity for 
members to contribute financially and 
receive long-term recognition of their 
generosity.

Mark Pyle
Communications

The  BLYC car show is July 8th, 
beginning about 9:00 am. If your 

business or group would like 
to sponsor a class in the show 

please contact Mike Fornataro at 
mfornataro@buckeyelake2030.org.

Just $75 sponsors a class, $100 
includes a small display in the 

show. Expenses are up this year 
and your support would be greatly 

appreciated.

Thanks from the  Car Show Committee.

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Protecting Your Family’s Interests! 

 
 Charles McClenaghan 

Licensed in Ohio and Florida 
(614) 429-1053 

Charles@lawdublin.com 
 

BLYC Member since 2006 
 
 

• Estate Planning 
• Probate 
• Real Estate 
• Small Business 

Representation 

http://buckeyelakeyc.com/contact/board-of-governors/contact-mark-pyle/
http://buckeyelakeyc.com/contact/board-of-governors/contact-mark-pyle/
http://buckeyelakeyc.com/contact/board-of-governors/contact-mark-pyle/
http://buckeyelakeyc.com/events/blyc-car-show/
http://www.lawdublin.com


https://www.flickr.com/photos/149354960@N07/albums
More Photos Online....

https://www.flickr.com/photos/149354960@N07/albums


SAVE THE DATE
BLYC Golf 

Outing
Saturday, July 21
We are currently seeking 

Hole Sponsors
$100 

Contact Jeff Clark if interested
jpclark47203@gmail.com

Looking for a quick bite to eat 
but the kitchen has already 

closed for the evening?

Now at the BLYC Bar...

http://buckeyelakeyc.com/events/annual-golf-outing/


Junior Training
- Governor Mike Bruckelmeyer

Thank You!
Thank YOU to everyone who donated, volunteered, and 
participated with our Junior Sailing Shrimp Boil and 
Fundraising event over Memorial Day weekend. Without 
all of you, it would not have been a success.  We have come 
a long way towards acquiring a new sailing vessel for our 
Junior Sailing Fleet!  I will announce the final tally of the 
event in the July Log.
Sailing Season Is HERE!!!
Registration for this year’s Sailing Camps (June 11-15 and 
June 25-29) is open and available on the BLYC website.  
Registration forms are also available at the Club.  Children 
and Grandchildren of Club Members are welcome to come 
learn to sail and gain a lifelong love of sailing.
Other Dates to Remember:

•	 Youth DIVE-IN Movie Nights by the pool (June 15th & 29th) 
•	 JULY 4th Independence Day Celebration & Pancake Breakfast 
•	 SCUBA Diving Discovery Class (July 7th).  
•	 I-LYA Junior Sailing Championship (July 15 – 19)

Fair Winds and Following Seas!

Mike Bruckelmeyer
Junior Training

Saturday
June 16

Smoked Ribeye
Spare Ribs

Smoked Sausage
Pulled Pork

Mac 'n Cheese
Corn on the Cob

Potato Salad

Texas Sheet Cake
$23 per person

tax & tip not included

Cat Ev E r i t t ,  rE a lto r

Your KW Agent at the Lake!
(614) 805-7955
cateveritt@kw.com

https://cateveritt.kw.com

http://buckeyelake2030.org/
http://buckeyelakeyc.com/contact/board-of-governors/contact-mike-bruckelmeyer/
http://buckeyelakeyc.com/contact/board-of-governors/contact-mike-bruckelmeyer/
http://buckeyelakeyc.com/juniors/sailing-camps/
http://cateveritt.kw.com


Race & Regatta
- Governor Chuck Gleich

We're Back!

Our first scheduled races of the 2018 season were Memorial 
Day weekend and hopefully the weather cooperated and 
we had a good turnout!  It's been awhile since we have 
been able to do much sailing on our lake, but we're back 
and we're ready for a great 2018 season.  We will be racing 
every Sunday afternoon at 2:00 pm.  Remember that this 
year we're trying to de-emphasize the competitive aspects of 
the sport and focus more on the FUN of sailing.  We want 
everybody to get involved!  Many of our regular sailors are 
always ready and willing to take new people interested in 
learning more about the sport out with them ─ just show up 
and ask!  This year we are inviting all sailboats on the lake to 
join us ─ BLYC member or not.  We're all about growing the 
sport and we welcome any Buckeye Lake sailors to join in 
as our guests on Sundays.  If you have a friend or neighbor 
at the lake who may be interested in joining us, please 
encourage them to do so.  If they have questions, feel free to 
direct them to either Commodore Steve Harris or myself.
We're also looking into other ideas for non-racing sailing 
events this year - "Cruises" to other destinations on the lake, 
Evening "Raft-Ups" on the lake, etc.  Do you have ideas?  
Please share.
Remember, sailing is for everyone!  Whether you race, cruise 
for fun and relaxation, help out on Race Committee, or just 
enjoy watching from the front porch of the Club... We want 
YOU to get involved!

See you on the water!
Chuck Gliech

Race & Regatta

CELEBRATE 
WITH DAD 

AT BLYC
Sunday, June 17

T-Bone Steak
SPECIAL

served with Baked
Potato and Vegetable

$24

http://www.hedmananglinagency.com
http://buckeyelakeyc.com/contact/board-of-governors/contact-chuck-gleich/
http://buckeyelakeyc.com/contact/board-of-governors/contact-chuck-gleich/
https://www.buckeyelakeshopper.com/explore-buckeye-lake/


Looking Aft
- P/C Steve Harris, BLYC Historian

The following article was written by P/C 
Frank Foster and originally published in 
the March, 1987 issue of the Log.  Now 
that we're getting back out on the water 
to sail again, I thought it would be a good 
article to share.

- SGH

Porch Sitting & Race 
Watching... a Long Tradition

Commodore Frank H. Foster, III 

Public notice of a meeting to form 
a club was given in late April, 1906.  
Through the summer and fall of 1906, 
the Buckeye Lake Yacht Club was 
formed.  That winter, around January 
of 1907, a corporation was formed to 
sell 1,000 shares of stock at $5.00 each 
for the purpose of acquiring land and 
constructing a clubhouse.  About that 
same time the incorporators of the 
building corporation took over a lease 
on “sunken island” and a half lot on 
the lake’s main shore facing the island.  
It was a spot of sometimes land with 
several half grown trees, mostly willows, 
surrounded by always shallow water 
and, especially in the spring, frequently 
flooded completely.  They envisioned 
that it could be raised and enlarged and 
the waters around it deepened.  It offered 
privacy because it was an island and 
was located only about 300 yards from 
the interurban railway.  Drawings of a 
beautiful building were prepared, and I 
have a copy of it and published it in an 
earlier log.  When the bids were opened, 
the building was too expensive and the 
club officers decided to confine their 
efforts to the bare necessities within their 

limited needs.  Bids were requested for 
a simpler building and a contract was 
awarded for $1,811.00.  Construction 
began in early summer of 1907 and was 
completed in November.
In the summer of 1908 a porch was built 
across the building’s outer end extending 
somewhat past the easterly and westerly 
walls.
In 1912-1913 the new, present clubhouse 
was constructed and the old one was 
modified, later damaged, and ultimately 
replaced by our current boat houses on 
the east side of the island.
Thus, it appears that this picture must 
have been taken between 1908 and 1912.  
The picture looks north-easterly or 
east-northeast down toward our present 
Eastport facility.  Much as we do today, 
it appears that a group had gathered on 
the front porch and was watching the 
racing sailors.  Others were pursuing 
their activities.  From the appearance of 
the flags, the wind seems to have been at 
the same slow speed we often find now 

days.  As you can see “Sunken Island,” 
now Watkins Island, was raised and a 
seawall poured around it.  The island, 
in fact, was considerably more circular 
and smaller than now.  Since the porch 
was so close to the water they must have 
been able to hear pleasant sounds of the 
water slapping against boats, docks, and 
seawall.  Our new deck, adjacent the 
swimming pool on the west side of the 
island, may afford us an opportunity for 
the same pleasant sounds.
From the appearance of the shadows 
it must have been around mid-day, 
probably a Sunday.  Our lawn is certainly 
in much better shape now that it was 
then.
While the building is a neat, old 
building, I certainly am glad they later 
acquired a stronger financial position 
and built the current clubhouse.  They 
sure had the right idea for a good way to 
spend a Sunday afternoon.

Hope to see you on the front 
porch this summer!

• Draperies • Motorized Products
• Shutters • Blinds & Shades

• Specialty Hardware
• Custom Bedding

www.HangUpsinc.com
C. Mark Russell 

614-239-7004
Fax: 614-239-7668

3751 APRIL LANE
COLS., OH 43227 

Custom Design and 
Fabrication of Interior

Window Coverings

hang
ups

Inc.

http://buckeyelakeyc.com/our-club/history/history-archives/
http://www.hangupsinc.com
http://www.robbco-llc.com/
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Secretary/Treasurer           Rear Commodore Mark Pyle
Fleet Captain - Sail                        Commodore Don Harris
Fleet Captain - Power              Commodore Joe Campbell
Fleet Surgeon                               Doctor John Vangilder, M.D.
Fleet Chaplain                            Father G. Michael Gribble
I-LYA Delegate                             Matt Davis
     Alternate                                                   Commodore Don Harris
Parliamentarian                                Rufus Hurst
Historian                         Commodore Steve Harris
Finance Committee           Rear Commodore Mark Pyle, Chair
                             Vice Commodore Donald Dick
                           Commodore David Luttenberger
                            Commodore Rose McEntire

Governor Bruce Ames

Insurance Committee                                   TBD
Commodores Assoc. Commodore Gayle Fisher-Mulvey
Blue Gavel                                       Tony Durieux 
Classic Boat Regatta                  Commodore Chuck Wadley
Snowball Regatta                                 Commodore Steve Harris
Annual Golf Outing                                  Jeff Clark
Bob Dye Memorial Poker Run                     Mark Severance
Commodores’ Steak Nite              Commodore Greg Miller
Good Neighbor Committee  Commodore Joe Campbell
Classic Car Show                                Mike Fornataro
Howard & Rosa Clark                     Commodore Greg Miller
     Scholarship Fund                                      Evan Miller

Like Us on Facebook
facebook.com/BuckeyeLakeYachtClub

Follow Us on Twitter
@buckeyelakeyc

Standing Committees & appointments

Buckeye Lake
Yacht Club
(740) 929-9941

www.buckeyelakeyc.com

Board of Governors
Commodore
Rose McEntire

Vice Commodore
Donald Dick
Bar & Kitchen

Rear Commodore
Mark Pyle

Communications
Governor Bruce Ames

Docks & Rentals
Governor Mike Bruckelmeyer

Junior Training
Governor Charlie Campbell

House & Grounds
Governor Chuck Gleich

Race & Regatta
Governor Mark Hedman

Entertainment
Governor Brian Thom

Membership

Board of Trustees
Commodore Gayle Fisher-Mulvey

Commodore Tim Ryan
Commodore Chuck Wadley

Commodore David Luttenberger
Commodore Dave Lawrence

Club Management
Paul Eblin, Manager
Josh Daniels, Chef

Rebecca Miller, Office Manager

Auxiliary Officers
President Jeff Hamilton

Vice President Susan Hite
Secretary Julie Whetstone
Treasurer Stephanie Dodd

Commodore Bob Dye Memorial

Saturday, June 30
Enjoy a day on the water with your BLYC Friends

Stops on the Run to include...
Papa Boo's • Buckeye Lake Winery

Captain Woody's • Buckeye Lake Brewery

Start at BLYC at 11:00 am
Return by 4:30 pm

If you are interested in participating, please contact Mark 
Severance, mseverance1957@yahoo.com

If you have room on your boat to take other members along, 
please let Mark know that as well.

Like Us on Facebook
facebook.com/BuckeyeLakeYachtClub

Follow Us on Twitter
@buckeyelakeyc

Buckeye Lake
Yacht Club
(740) 929-9941

www.buckeyelakeyc.com

Like Us on Facebook
facebook.com/BuckeyeLakeYachtClub

Follow Us on Twitter
@buckeyelakeyc

Like Us on Facebook
facebook.com/BuckeyeLakeYachtClub

Follow Us on Twitter
@buckeyelakeyc

Like Us on Facebook
facebook.com/BuckeyeLakeYachtClub

Follow Us on Twitter
@buckeyelakeyc
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